
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 3/1/2012 5:00:28 PM 
To: 'mwt@cpuc.ca.gov' (mwt@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Amp comtracts in DR 

Matthew ~ 

Are you ready to chat about the procedural fun with the amp contracts? I think I have a low-work solution, at least 
from the pg&e perspective. I'm at Redacted xit may have to call back from a land line. Thanks! 

yours, 

sid 

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard. 

SB GT&S 0654972 
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